
CONTRACT AMENDMENT WITH 
KIMLEY HORN AND 
ASSOCIATES, INC. FOR THE 
FEATHERLINE ROAD 
RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT
August 19, 2025RS-25-129



Background

 The Featherline project was discussed in the City Council meeting 
held on September 17, 2024.

 On January 7, 2025, the City Council approved a design contract 
with Kimley Horn and Associates, Inc. to provide professional 
engineering design for the Featherline Road Reconstruction Project.

 The design includes the full replacement of the roadway between 
Chaparral Road and Stagecoach. The project also includes the 
installation of a new 12” water line along Featherline that is 
included in the 2025 Water and Wastewater Master Plan.
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Background

 During the design, it was determined that the new 12” water line 
would need to be extended along the south side of Stagecoach to 
the intersection with W. S. Young. The water line will be located 
along the south side of the right-of-way of Stagecoach and outside 
the roadway.

 The current contractor that is working in the roadway limits will install 
a portion of the water line crossing the intersection of W.S. Young.  

 The Contract Amendment includes the design of the water line along 
the south side of Stagecoach up to the intersection of Trimmier Road. 
And is in the amount of $82,173.76.
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Featherline Road to WS Young

Amendment Limits4



Recommendation

 Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the City Manager 
or his designee to authorize the contract amendment with Featherline 
Road Reconstruction Project, in the amount of $82,173.76.
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